
ACSA MEMBERS SERVICES WILL BE HOSTING A TIMELY 
WEBINAR 

ARE LGBTQ+ STUDENTS FALLING THRU THE 
COVID-19 RESPONSE CRACKS 

JUNE 22, 2020 
10:00 AM – 11:00 AM 

THE WEBINAR WILL FEATURE CHRIS BRIGHT FROM THE TREVOR PROJECT 
 MICHAEL TAPIA AND STEVEN BAILEY FROM THE ACSA LGBTQ+ NETWORK  

AND WILL BE MODERATED BY 
 ADONAI MACK, ACSA SENIOR DIRECTOR, EQUITY SERVICES AND MARGIE-

CUIZON-ARMELINO, ACSA SENIOR DIRECTOR OF MEMBER SERVICES 
 

THE WEBINAR WILL INCLUDE INFORMATION FROM THE TREVOR PROJECT   
DISCUSSION OF ISSUES  

RESOURCES FOR SUPPORTING YOUR STUDENTS, PARENTS AND CO-WORKERS  
DURING THE CORONAVIRUS CRISIS 

 
YOU MAY REGISTER FOR THIS WEBINAR AT:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_brBHkf85RK2mcnyIdlXbkQ 
 

PRIOR TO THE WEBINAR WE ARE ASKING YOU TO SUBMIT QUESTIONS AND 
IDEAS VIA THOUGHTEXCHANGE AT: 

https://bit.ly/2UJpkh0 
 

PLEASE JOIN US 
 

 

Margarita Cuizon-Armelino 
Senior Director, Member Services 
Association of California School Administrators 

 
1029 J Street, Suite 500 | Sacramento, CA 95814 
P 916.444.3216 | 800.608.2272 | www.acsa.org 
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